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Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha 

Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 1 p.m. on Tuesday, 

November 19, 2013, in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational 

Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street.  The purpose of this meeting is 

to review the facts and findings of the 2013 curriculum audit during a 

working session with the Board of Education and the lead auditor from Phi 

Delta Kappa.  A recap of the audit will follow the working session at 5 p.m. 

 
At the conclusion of this special meeting, an executive session will be 

held at 5:30 P.M. 

 
  A special meeting will be held at 6:30 p.m. or at the conclusion of 

the executive session, whichever is earlier, for the following purpose:  

Discussion/Action – Employee Wage Increases for Miscellaneous Staff, 

Part-Time/Temporary/Seasonal Workers and 

Administrative/Supervisory/Technical (AST) Personnel and 

Discussion/Action – Approval of Classification/Compensation and 

Personnel Policy for General AST Personnel and Non-Represented, Non-

Supervisory Miscellaneous Employees. 

     Dr. Michele Hancock 
       Superintendent of Schools 
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